
 

 

Friday 13th March 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

The children really enjoyed World Book Day last week.  The children’s costumes were great!  For 
homework this week, we would like the children to reflect on their favourite book character.  
Your child will need to draw their favourite book character and write the character’s name 
underneath.  Please encourage your child to write a short sentence about their book character.  
Your child’s homework book has been placed inside their reading folder. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Sanford and Miss Williamson 

 

 

 

 


